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Comment Letter #15 

From: richarda venn <dick.venn@att.net>  
Sent: Sunday, June 12, 2022 6:40 PM 
To: susan@susanshelly.com 
Cc: AQMPTeam <aqmpteam@aqmd.gov>; publisher@scng.com; editor@scng.com 
Subject: Tilting at Windmills 
 

6/12/2022 
 
Brilliant article by you again as to the California Greenies playing Don Quixote!  The 
California government people will never learn what is destroying the state as they shut 
off the water and now the fossil fuels that we all depend on for our quality of life. 
 
My lowest utility bill every month is natural gas ... and the government wokes want to 
destroy this efficiency.  Wonder why so many businesses and residents are leaving this 
miss-managed state? 
 
Thanks for being a rare voice of reason on a regular basis!  I will cc email to the 
AQMPteam as suggested in the event it might make a difference.  Great to see the San 
Francisco wake up call this past week as to getting rid of the radical SF Attorney 
General who was promoting criminals over the residents.  Let's hope we can get 
enough people awake to the need to change the direction of this previously great state 
before it is too late. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dick Venn 
Retired 42 Year Resident; ex-ARMY Vet 
6566 Pinion Street 
Oak Park, CA 91377 
 
PS:  You and Mallard are the reasons I read the Daily News 
  
 


